
 
 
From: Victoria Jaycox [mailto:vjayc[REDACTED]  
Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2012 9:11 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: U.S. vs. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY) 
 
June 24, 2012 
 
Dear Mr. Read, 
 
I am writing in the hope that DOJ will reconsider its proposed settlement in the above 
case which, by allowing Amazon to continue its predatory pricing practices, is bound to 
jeopardize the future of book stores around the country.  It would be tragic, and 
certainly not in the public interest, to allow Amazon to monopolize the marketing  -- and 
pricing -- of books.  Brick and mortar book stores need and deserve our protection. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Victoria Jaycox 
 




